
 

 

 

 

Septic Program Summary – 2023 

Month  Regular Inspections New/Replacement  
Inspections (Part 8 ) 

January 0 5 

February 0 3 

March 0 2 

April 2 4 

May 50 5 

June   

July   

August   

September   

   

   

TOTAL 52 19 

*includes completed and currently scheduled appointments to the last day of May 

 

May first marked the beginning of Cycle 3 of the Huron Kinloss Community Septic program. B.M. Ross 

prepared and sent out 184 letters to permanent resident property owners in mid-April who were due 

for an inspection in 2023 (Cycle 2 inspections in 2015).  In the same time frame, letters were sent to 8 

WHPA properties due for their 5-year cycle inspections, as per Sourcewater Protection Policy 

requirements. 

Properties that missed having an inspection in Cycle 2 were sent letters two weeks later – 116 letters 

were posted for that “Past Due” group, with requests to contact the township office and book an 

inspection of their septic system. 

Letters to 151 seasonal property owners were sent mid-May, with Saturdays throughout the season 

available to help accommodate those landowners.   

We had a positive response from landowners and calls to book appointments began immediately, 

making May a busy month for inspections. 
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